
Summer Reading 2024 Beanstack Challenge

Escambia County School District challenges you and your child to read every single day. Read for 
pleasure, read to find out, read to defend your point of view, read to persuade, read to laugh, read to cry, 
read to understand, read to forget. Help us create a new generation of readers. The more words your 
child reads, the better academic outcomes you’ll see. 

From Jun. 1 to Jul. 31, ECPS  is participating in “Summer Reading 2024,” a Reading Challenge sponsored 
by Beanstack. We challenge our school community to read at least 10 hours during these 2 months and 
keep track of their reading on our Beanstack site or on the Beanstack mobile app.

Thousands of other libraries and schools across the nation are joining in, too, for a chance at winning 
cash prizes for their community. Happy reading!

GET STARTED IN THREE EASY STEPS!

Step 1: LOGGING IN 

Student will login using their Escambia County School District Single Sign-on Procedures
1. Go to It’s Learning (Core LMS)

2. Login using your District Single Sign-On 



3. Choose the Beanstack icon on the Core App Dashboard 

STEP 2: LOG READING ANYTIME AND WRITE REVIEWS
Once logged in, click the “Log Reading” button at the top of your screen. Add in the number of 
minutes read plus the title of the book, article, or other reading material. 

STEP 3: EARN VIRTUAL BADGES
As each reader logs minutes, virtual badges are earned for up to 10 hours of reading. Of course, 
you can always read more!

YES! The Beanstack Tracker app is available for FREE to download in the Apple and Google Play Stores.

To log into the app: 
1. Search for your school by name under “Schools”.
2. Log in with Clever credentials.
3. Begin by viewing reading challenges, scanning your book’s ISBN number to start a reading session, 

log that session or other titles, and track your reading streaks.

WHO HAS ACCESS TO MY CHILD’S READING?

Each school librarian has access to the school community’s logged reading. Each teacher has access to 
his/her students’ logged reading. 

QUESTIONS:

Please contact your child’s teacher or librarian with any questions or feedback. Thank you!


